
From: Jenkins, Susan
To: Tilda Liu
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Official Use Only - Consultation with State of SC regarding Duke Energy Nuclear Plants

ISFSI DFP Update
Date: Friday, September 23, 2022 8:37:45 AM

Good morning,

I have reviewed the attachments on behalf of the State of South Carolina and do not have any
comments related to the draft EA's.

However, I do have a question about the overall review of the DFP's. If the financial assurance
amounts associated with the DFP's are approved by the US NRC but then ultimately found to
be not adequate at the time of decommissioning the ISFSI's, what financial burden would the
state of South Carolina potentially bear, if any? If I understand correctly, the DFP and
associated funding amounts for the ISFSI's are currently under review. What is the State's role
in that review?

Best Regards,

Susan Jenkins, Director
Bureau of Radiological Health
Healthcare Quality
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone - (803) 545-0530
Fax - (803) 545-4412
Connect: www.scdhec.gov  Facebook  LinkedIn

From: Liu, Tilda <Tilda.Liu@nrc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 7:11 PM
To: Jenkins, Susan <jenkinse@dhec.sc.gov>
Cc: Liu, Tilda <Tilda.Liu@nrc.gov>
Subject: Official Use Only - Consultation with State of SC regarding Duke Energy Nuclear Plants ISFSI
DFP Update
 
*** Caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or
unexpected email. ***
Ms. Jenkins,
 
Just want to make you aware that the NRC has sent the attached letter (by U.S Mail) with
its enclosures to you for review, and comment if appropriate. 
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Note that the top and bottom banners contain errors that were inadvertently made...they
should be South Carolina and NOT North Carolina.
 
Please feel free to reach out for any questions or comments.
 
Thank you,
Tilda Liu, Senior Project Manager
Storage and Transportation Licensing Branch (STLB)
Division of Fuel Management (DFM)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
* R-II  | ( 404-997-4730  | Tilda.Liu@nrc.gov
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